
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 18, 2023 
 
 
TO:  Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Information Letters 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE INFORMATION LETTER NO. 0053, LOW 

ROTOR RPM WARNING UNIT 
   
 
 
This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Information Letter (SIL) No. 0053 and provides 
a formal record of the cancellation. 
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